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10th March 2023 

Re: Year 2 Educational Visit – National Maritime Museum 23rd March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term, we are continuing to learn about Antarctica and the explorers who have visited it. We have 
organised a trip to the National Maritime Museum so that the children can have an opportunity to 
consolidate their learning and explore a real ship. 

 
All three classes will be going on Thursday, 23rd March. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:00 am and catching the 185 to Lewisham Station. From there, we will take 
the DLR to Cutty Sark. When we arrive at the museum, we will have self-guided tours of the Cutty Sark 
and explore the National Maritime Museum.  We will be returning to school by the end of the school day. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch from this trip, and we will also need parent helpers.  You can order a 
packed lunch using the link below on or before 15/03/2023 
 
If you are able to travel with your child’s class let us know using this link  on or before 15/03/2023  We 
would like parent helpers to be at school for 9:00 am.  All volunteers will be informed in advance of the 
trip.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £3.30 (£1.65 for PP children) which will be added to your ParentPay account 
shortly. 
 
For the trip, please ensure your child has the following: 
 

 comfortable walking shoes 

 sensible clothing appropriate to the weather 

 a packed lunch unless you have ordered one in advance from the school 

 any medical requirements e.g. asthma inhalers 

 at least 1 drink - one of which should be a refillable water bottle 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kate, Sarah and Shona 
Year 2 Teachers 
 
  

 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/rtkdpbz074c31w/

